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PDC Support, 
 
I have been a candidate and not sure how you would process the Option 2 request due to the 
fact that once the funds are in the bank to be used  on the campaign, it is to be managed as a 
total.  The accountant or finance officer would have a very difficult time determining how a 
picitular donation or series of donations would be spent to cover any number of expenses. I can 
see a big hassle for the PDC in trying to manage the complaints that may come from trying 
Option 2. 
 
My choice should I become a candidate again would be Option 1. At least you know who did 
contribute and what amount. Not sure why you would even consider Option 2. Think that 
would cause the job of oversight to be impossible to manage. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Colleen Wise 
25th District 
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